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The Honorable Allan H. Spear
President of the Senate

Dear President Spear:

I have vetoed and I am returning Chapter 237, Senate File 538/House File 796, a bill requiring
refund of certain state agency license fees.

Promptness is clearly an issue and the intent of this bill contains considerable merit. Rest assured,
that everything will be done to provide for administrative promptness relative to the public’s
needs. I do not believe that expensive legislation is in the best interest of the public. Nor do I think
it proper for the legislature to mandate such penalties on the executive branch of government for
tardiness while, at the same time, ignoring their own failure to conclude the public’s business
within the constitutional time frame.

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor

May 25, 1995

The Honorable Allan H. Spear
‘President of the Senate

Dear President Spear:

It is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved, signed and deposited in the Office of
the Secretary of State, Chapter 224, Senate File No. 1670 (with the exception of page 2, section 2,
subdivision 2, lines 37 through 40; page 6, section 3, line 25, everything after the word "year";
page 6, section 3, line 26, everything before the word "are"; page 6, section 3, lines 28-60, and
page 7, lines 1-8; and page 12, section 6, lines 19-23 and line 40, everything after the word "year"
and line 41, everything before the word "for").

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor

May 25, 1995

The Honorable Allan H. Spear
President of the Senate

Dear President Spear:

It is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved, signed and deposited in the Office of
the Secretary of State, Chapter 234, Senate File 845 (with the exception of page 210, Article 11,
section 2, subd. 4, lines 26 through 35; and page 210, Article 11, section 2, subd. 4, lines 36
through 42).

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Govemnor

May 25, 1995

The Honorable Allan H. Spear
President of the Senate

Dear President Spear:

It is my honor to inform you that I have received, approved, signed and deposited in the Office of
the Secretary of State, S.F. Nos. 1110, 801, 1280, 1204, 399, 759, 557, 507, 999, 512 and 1444.

Warmest regards,
Arne H. Carlson, Governor

May 25, 1995




